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S E R V I C E  N O T E

HP 3070 Board Test System

New MPUs will be shipping

Situation:

The E4000-66202 MPU has been replaced with a new MPU which incorporates the latest
technology.  It provides power factor correction and will be completely backward compatible
with the current MPU.  There is no need to replace a working MPU.

Solution:

The new MPU will start shipping in new Board Test systems in late January, 1998.  The new
part number is E4000-66203.  The new exchange part number is E4000-69203.  The older
MPUs in the Blue Stripe pipeline will continue to be used until the pipeline is empty. The 
Series I exchange MPUs will also be updated when that pipeline is empty.  The old Series I
part number is E4000-69212; the new Series I part number is E4000-69213.

ADMINISTRATIVE INFORMATION

SERVICE NOTE CLASSIFICATION:

INFORMATION ONLY
AUTHOR:

GS

ENTITY:

0980

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

© 1998 HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANY
PRINTED IN U.S.A.

SUPERSEDES: None

DATE: July 1998

1 of  1


